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          Monday 15th April 2024
Dear Parents/Carers,
Online booking for after-school clubs
We are pleased to announce that we are changing the way you reserve your child’s place on our after-school clubs. We will be using the same system we currently use for Sunrise and Sunset Squad to make online bookings (Hivelink). This will provide you with a convenient and efficient way to secure your child’s place at their chosen after-school club. 
Before the after-school clubs for the summer term are released, you will need to create an online account. This means that when the booking link goes live, you will be ready to book your child’s place.
Step One – Create an Account
To get started, we invite you to create a Hivelink account by clicking on the following link: https://middlewich-primary.hivelink.co.uk/  

Once your account is established with the relevant information, you will not be asked for these details again, ensuring a smooth process for future bookings. We encourage all parents and carers to create an account.
Please note that if you already have an account, you will not need to complete this step.
Step Two – Making a Booking

Bookings will officially open to all parents/carers on Wednesday 17th April, 4.00pm. At this time, we will also provide more information about which clubs are available. Bookings will work on a first come first serve basis and when the after-school club has reached capacity, you will no longer be able to book your child a place. However, the new system will mean we can keep waiting lists and any children who have not secured a place on a club in one half term, will be given priority booking for the next half term.
At the time of booking, you will be asked to make payment for the club. We are now introducing a cost for the course of the club, rather than a session rate. The cost of next half term’s clubs (5 weeks) will be £7.00. 
We appreciate your cooperation and look forward to providing a convenient booking experience for your child’s after-school clubs. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs. G. Reynolds
Headteacher[image: image2.png]
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